
                                                                                            6/26/2020 

          
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
   In compliance with 22 CFR 122.2(b)(1) and (b)(2), I hereby state that I am an 
authorized senior official of Gorilla Circuits. Furthermore I hereby state that: 
 
  The Office of Defense Trade Controls Compliance, Compliance and Registration 
Division, received our registration statement, transmittal letter and fee to register as 
a manufacturer. The review was completed and we are currently registered until 
06/30/2021. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hershel Petty 
President 
Gorilla Circuits 

 
 
 

 

 


